
To celebrate the launch of our Facebook page, Bill O’Brien and 

the team at O’Brien Line Doolin Ferries are pleased to make 

this coupon available to those that “like” us on Facebook.  

Use the coupon when booking by phone or just bring it along to 

our office on Doolin Pier.  

We guarantee you the best price and with this voucher you’ll 

save an extra 10% 

Call 065 707 5555 
www.facebook.com/obrienline 


